
A Parish Family of the Roman 
Catholic Diocese of Charleston 

 

 

Parish Clergy 
 

Our Mission 
 

 
Office hours: 
 

 

Stay connected: 
 

Welcome! Are you new?

Join us in supporting our local 40 days for life campaign thru 4 November by keeping prayerful vigil at 
the Greenville Women’s Clinic (1142 Grove Rd, Greenville, SC) between 8a-8p daily.  



From our Pastor 

Brushy Creek Road 

1 Church 

2 Christ the King Adoration Chapel 

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom 

4 Guadalupe Hall 

5 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall) 

6 & 7 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima 

8 KofC Building 

9 Pope Francis House 

10 Walsingham Hall 

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
 

We knew when we built our church 16 years ago that this was a building which would be added to for gen-

erations to come.  The vessels, vestments and artwork that have been given to the parish is part of the cul-

tural and artistic patrimony of the parish, and is a powerful testament to the generosity of those who believe 

in the power of beauty to transform souls.  Since I have gotten here, most of what we have done is add small 

ticket items to what we have: vestments, vessels, the canopies and railings for the side altars, candlesticks and 

candelabrae, reliquaries, etc.  The renewal of the Adoration Chapel was perhaps the most significant change 

we have seen, and I was impressed by the incredible generosity of our people in providing worthy items for 

the chapel. 
 

We will, of course, continue to add to those things as the years pass by.  Right now, the bigger ticket items 
are very much on hold.  We have so much to do with what we have now that to start any big projects will 

entail significant fundraising for new things.  But, that doesn’t mean we shouldn’t have them on our radar 

screen.  Or, for you to consider planned giving for your estate to fund some of those things! 
 

What are some of the big-ticket items for the church that I think really need to be done? 

 

    1. When the church was built, the concrete floor was never stained or sealed.  This is a nightmare for 

preservation, cleaning and aesthetics.  This is a time consuming and expensive project which would mean 

time outside of the church, as well! 

    2. When they installed the lights in the apse, little thought was given to how to change the light bulbs ef-
fectively and easily.  We need to address this and the lighting in the church with new technology, but you 

would be amazed at the expense! 

    3. A pipe organ configured to the liturgical and musical requirements of our parish tradition. 

    4. Murals in the apse and the arches over the transepts.  The sheer size of these spaces and the need for 

good art would mean a significant investment. 

    5. The sacristy is much too small for what we do in it, and there is no bathroom for the clergy. 

    6. Stained glass in the choir loft to beautify the church and decrease the glare on the altar 

    7. A mosaic on the front of the church above the door of the Prince of Peace, and a cross on the top of 

the church. 

I wanted to share these things with you because I think it is important for us to be aware of the things that 

we do need to go the next level for our church building.  And, so that if you win the lottery, you know what 

to play for!   
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 Prince of Peace Community Calendar             

 

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list.  
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise.  

sunday, 30 sept 
twenty-sixth sunday in ordinary time  

 (OF year B) 

nineteenth sunday after pentecost (EF) 

monday, 1 oct 
st th r se of the child Jesus (OF) 

st remigius (EF) 
 

tuesday, 2 oct 
the holy guardian angels  

(OF & EF)  

 

 8a Mass Frederick William Reinhardt, III+ (FRT)  

10a Mass Bartlomiej Canfield-L (FRT) 

12p EF Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT) 

  6p Mass Susan Rodabaugh+(FJD) 

 7a Mass Joy Cook-L (FRT) 

12p EF Mass Norman J Dandenault+(FRT) 

7p Novena 

 

 7a Mass Jaroslava Evert-L (FRT) 

12p EF Mass Joseph Tuyen Van Pham+(FRT) 

wednesday, 3 oct 
  weekday (OF) 

st thérèse of the child Jesus (EF) 

thursday, 4 oct 
st francis of assisi  (OF & EF)  

  

friday, 5 oct 
blessed francis xavier seelos (OF)  

st placid & companions (OF) 

8.30a Mass Ed Meister+(FJD) 

  12p EF Mass Kim Capelle-L (FRT) 

5p Confessions (FRT)    

7a Mass Joseph Tedrick-L (FRT) 

12p EF Mass Joseph Tuyen Van Pham+(FCS) 

 

7a Mass Mike Tedrick-L (FCS) 

12p EF Mass Joseph Tuyen Van Pham+(FCS)  

 

saturday, 6 oct 
 blessed marie rose durocher (OF) 

st bruno (OF & EF) 

 

sunday, 7 oct 
 twenty-seventh sunday in ordinary 

time (OF year B) 

twentieth sunday after pentecost (EF) 

prayer requests  
 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunning-

ham, Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Parker 

Longbottom, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim Bannister, 

Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin Stain-

ton, Doris Pratt, Ron Schichtel, Sarah Williams, 

Kenneth Price, Helen Pihokker, Kevin McGavin, 

Joan Rohaley, Ed Smith, Jackie Andrejack,  

Deacon Bob Smith, Leslie Ziminsky, Shannon & 

Lloyd Harkins, Charlie Dustimer, Jennifer De-

Maria, Gloria Dussich, Ed Rauch, Sally Little, 

Genny Khars, Rose Schillaci, Josh Rimer, Kris-

tina Murphy, Rick Tallman, Kenny Sajous, 

Laurie Taylor, Jame, Eileen Rogers, Mary Jac 

Reed, Kyle Walsh, John Fitzgerald, Amelia 

Rock, Loretta Cantrrell, Lindsey Kopeck, 

Noreen O’Connor, Tony Scachetti, Eric McIn-

tryre, Cathy Billings, Loretta Cantrell and Tere-

sita Vivar. 

  8a EF Mass Ann-Maria Dinh+(FRT) 

3.30p Confessions (FCS & FRT) 

   5p Mass Linda Standera+(FCS) 

 8a Mass Pasquale D’Amore+(FRT) 

10a Mass Paul & David Mohn (FCS) 

12P EF Mass For the People of the Parish (FCS)  

 3p New Altar Server Training  

 5p Vespers 

 6p Mass & Procession John G Deck, Sr+(FRT)  
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 Happenings & Needs 

 

Introduction to Roman Catholicism is a wonderful 

way for individuals who wish to join the Catholic 

Faith to come to know Jesus Christ through the 

Catholic Christian community as they learn how to 

live as Jesus’ disciples. Classes meet Tuesday nights at 

7p in the Parish House. If you are interested or know 

someone who is interested in learning more about 

the Catholic Faith or you just want to refresh your 

knowledge, please contact Sean Chapman at 

rcia@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

Are you a Mom seeking community from other 

Catholic Moms? Join the Facebook group: Upstate 

Catholic Moms to connect with Moms online, receive 

invitations to spontaneous events, and more!  

 During the school year, this group meets on cer-

tain Fridays from 9,30a-11.30a for a rosary, Gos-

pel reading, coffee and socializing: 

 5, 12, 26 October 

 9 & 30 November 

 7 & 14 December 

Questions? Contact Annie Neds via email at 

hokiegirl17@yahoo.com 

 

envelopes #289 $12,303 

loose cash $1,466 

electronic deposits #72 $7,101 

total sunday offertory $20,870 

weekly budget needed $25,000 

surplus/(shortfall)       ($4,130) 

st vincent de paul society   $901 

All hours are available for 

adoption.  We have hours 

available for being a co-adorer 

(sharing an hour with another 

adorer) & for urgent needs of 

a primary adopter: 
 

urgent primary needs: 

11a Sundays 

9a Wednesdays 
 

co-adorer needs:  

4p & 11p Mondays 

   6p Tuesdays 

   11a Saturdays 
 

Contact Lisa Buss to obtain the code to the door at 

864.508.7123 or adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

 

We’re thrilled you’re part of our parish fam-

ily: Kathleen Pitera; Patrick & Monica Steele; Wilmer 

& Mary Toro and Family; Alexander Habighorst and 

Mary Double and family. 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) meets Sundays 

at 7p in Parish House.  Volunteers are needed to 

help with dinner! To sign up please contact Stephanie 

and John Lasitter at s.j.lasitter@gmail.com    

 

CDs are available in the narthex and cost $4 each or 

3 for $10. Please put money in black box be-

side CD holder. 

Suggested Title: Say Yes to Christ-Dr Scott Hahn 

 

Internationally renowned speaker 

and theologian Dr. Scott Hahn 

teaches the importance of giving 

our complete “yes” to Jesus 

Christ and fully recognizing him 

as King of Kings, and Lord over 

all. Dr. Hahn delves into Scrip-

ture to show that by dedicating ourselves to the 

Lord, he can accomplish more in us and through us 

than we ever could on our own. This talk is filled 
with wisdom for all who want to grow closer to 

God.  
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Parents desiring Baptism for their children must at-

tend a Baptism Class. The next class will be held on 

Thursday, 11 October at 6.30p in Parish House Con-

ference Room. Questions? Contact Gus Suarez at 

864.420.0497 or baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

 The Men’s Bible Study welcomes men to join a 

study on Isaiah meeting on Tuesdays at 7p in the 

Middle School Building. For questions, contact 

Michael Thompson at 864.449.7845. 

 Join the men of the parish as they study          

Humanae Vitae, Pope Paul VI's 1968 encyclical 

on love, marriage, and human life.  This study, 

facilitated by Sean Chapman, will meet on Mon-

days (24 September and 1 October) in Gua-

daloupe Hall at 7p.  For more information con-

tact Angela Calabro.  *men only 

 The Epic Church History study concludes with 

a four week session on Revolutions and the Mod-

ern World.  Join us Thursdays, 4,11, and 18 Oc-

tober at 7p in Parish House.  

Practice is Mondays, from 7-9p. Games will run 
through 12 November. For more information con-
tact Johanna Best at 1998best@gmail.com. All skill 
levels welcome. 

Join us in supporting our local 40 days for life cam-
paign thru 4 November by keeping prayerful vigil at 
the Greenville Women’s Clinic (1142 Grove Rd, 
Greenville, SC) between the hours of 8a-8p daily. 
Throughout this campaign across the world, 14,643 
babies have been saved from abortion, 177 abortion 
workers converted and 96 abortion centers have 
been closed.  

Learn more at 40daysforlife.com/greenville 

Are you homeschooling your child(ren) during the 

2018-2019 school year? COME JOIN OUR CO-OP! 

The Homeschool CO-OP meets on Friday after-

noons during the school year. We have classes in the 

fall semester and perform a play in the spring semes-

ter. Call Tracey Mershon at 864.525.5498 for more 

info or to register.  

 Happenings & Needs  

Fraternus is a mentoring program for boys from 6th 

to 12th grade run by the men of the parish 18-99yo! 

All men are invited to mentor, regardless of whether 

they have a family member in the program.  The 

men form a brotherhood of Christian men seeking 

virtue and then they invite the young men into that 

brotherhood.  

 6th-12th graders are invited to join Frat Nights 

on Wednesdays from 7-8:45pm in the PAC 

To learn more, contact Paul Pizzuti at 843.616.1766 

or Thomas Connelly at thomcconnelly@gmail.com. 

Did you know that when you donate blood at The 
Blood Connection, Prince of Peace Catholic Church 
& School has a code to “credit” it to our parish? The 
code is 3APE. Our next blood drive is Sunday, 30 
September from 11.30a-1p.  

Parishioners! Learn about the many ministries of our 

parish by attending the Ministry Fair on Sunday, 30 

September, after the 8a and 10a Mass. Coffee and 

donuts will be available.  

Consider being an usher/greeter at one of our many 

masses!  Contact Marco De Maria at 864.414.3090 

or at mad4jen@msn.com to discuss how you can 

help us with this important ministry. 

 Ladies Lunch Bunch will meet at Carrabba’s 

Italian Grill on Woodruff Rd. on Tuesday, 9 Oc-

tober at 11.30a. Please RSVP to Dorothea Jones 

at 864.268.3354. 

 Men’s Breakfast meets for food & fellowship 

on Thursday, 4 October at 8a at Denny’s on 

Wade Hampton Blvd. Questions? Call Tony 

Scachetti at 864.268.8563. 

We invite all the founding parishioners of the parish 

to a meeting on Saturday, 13 October, at 10a, in the 

Parish House.  Please RSVP to Maria Rauch via email 

at maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 
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Happenings & Needs 

Join us in praying for those couples in our parish fam-

ily celebrating a wedding anniversary! Sts. Louis and 

Zelie Martin, pray for: 

 Andy & Gayle Spector, 18 years on 24 September 

 Joe & Kathy O’Connor, 45 years on                    

29 September  

 Ray & Cindy Nix, 17 years on 29 September 

 George & Cheryl Wargo, 49 years on 4 October 

 Charles & Casey Furtick, 5 years on 5 October 

 Alan & Wendy Redmon, 25 years on 30 October 

Send us your anniversary! Email Kylee at  

communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

On Sundays in October and November, we will cele-

brate Solemn Vespers or Evening Prayer, in the 

Church at 5p. This 30-35 minute service is a great 

way to join in the public prayer of the Church at the 

end of the day. We invite all the servers and their 

families to join us these Sundays for Vespers. 

 We will need a Thurifer, Crucifer, 2 aco-

lytes and an MC. 

New altar servers (boys 3rd grade or higher): 
If you would like to serve at the altar, training will be 
for 3 weeks on Sunday, 7, 14, & 21 October at 3p. 
There are registration forms in the sacristy you can 
go ahead get, and fill out and return.   

Prince of Peace is excited to announce their first 
Christmas ornament this year depicting our own na-
tivity scene. The ornaments will only say Prince of 
Peace so that they can be given as Christmas pre-
sents. Ornaments are $20 and pre-orders are being 
taken now. We have a limited quantity. Please con-
tact Maria Rauch in the parish office to place your 
order. 

 

The Five First Saturdays devotion – Our Lady of 
Fatima appeared to 3 children in 1917, and requested 
a particular devotion on 5 consecutive FIRST Satur-
days. This devotion is one of the principal points of 
the Fatima message. It centers on the urgent need 
for mankind to offer reparation and expiate for the 
many injuries that the Immaculate Heart of Mary suf-
fers from the hands of both impious and indifferent 
men. To help you fulfill this request made by Our 
Lady of Fatima, plan to attend our First Saturday 
Masses on October 6, November 3, December 
1, January 5, February 2,March 2, April 6, and May 4.  
 On the First Saturday during 5 Consecutive 

Months, the Devotion consists of 1) Going to 
Confession, 2) Receiving the Sacrament of Holy 
Communion, 3) Saying five decades of the Ro-
sary, and 4) Meditating for 15 minutes on the 
mysteries of the Rosary.  All offered 
in REPARATION for the sins of blasphemy and 
ingratitude committed against the Immaculate 
Heart of Mary.  

Basketball is open to youth (K5-12 grade) and adults 
(men and women)! You can register on the church 
website at princeofpeacetaylors.org. Practice begins 
Sunday, 7 October. Registration ends 30 September. 

In the spirit of Opus Dei, the next Recollection is: 

Men-Friday, 26 Oct. at 7p reception to follow in the 

Parish House. 

Women-Saturday, 27 October at 9a, reception to 

follow in the Parish House. 

All children are invited (birth to high school) to a 

special Children's Holy hour on Saturday, 6 October, 

9-10a. This Holy hour will introduce our children to 

praying in community before the Real Presence of 

Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament. Scripture, song, and 

prayerful quiet, will touch each child’s heart, inspiring 

a love for adoration and a desire to share more with 

Jesus. 
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Happenings & Needs 

 

 
  

 

   

The parish would like to re-start the nursery for 

the 10 a.m. Mass  but we need your help! We are 

looking for two adults to run the nursery at 10 a.m. 

Diocesan policy says we MUST have two adults 

every week for childcare during Mass. We do require 

background checks and completion of the Safe Haven 

course to fill these positions. We can offer volunteer 

hours for the school OR a weekly compensation for 

filling these positions. We can also discuss a monthly 

rotation if enough interested parties come forward. 

Please contact Maria Barontini to discuss further: 

maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org. Once up 

and running, childcare during 10 a.m. Mass will be for 

children twelve months to three years of age.   

Mark your calendars! Fr. Richard Tomlinson will host 

a Blessing of the Animals on Sunday, 7 October 

at 4p. Did you know that Fr. Tomlinson is a member 

of the Soft Coated Wheaten Terrier Club of Amer-

ica and the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre?  

He also authored The Soft Coated Wheaten Terrier 

Owners Manual (Denver: 1995).  

 

 

Cursillo is an apostolic movement in the Catholic 

church. Learn more by contacting Michael Thompson 

at 864.449.7845. Men gather weekly at 6.30a on 

Tuesdays at the Chick-fil-A on Pelham Road. 

The Holiday Craft Fair & Gift Show is scheduled for 

Saturday, 3 November from 9a-2p. If you are a ven-

dor interested in attending, please send an email to 

POPcraftfair@charter.net for the application! 

K3 is coming to Prince of Peace Catholic School!  It 

will be wonderful to have more little students at our 

wonderful school and on our campus.  The program 

is in the planning stages and will be ready to launch in 

January 2019.  If you are interested in learning more 

about sending your three year old to this program, 

please call the school office and your name will be 

added to the enrollment list.  If you are interested in 

the K3 teaching position please send your resume 

to Marianne.tully@popcatholicschool.org.  

 Rosary Sunday is 7 October. There will be an out-

door procession after the 6p Mass. Lanterns shipped 

from Lourdes will be 

used to light the way! 
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Everyone is invited to POPtoberfest! 
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 Contact Us  

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

   

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 businessmanager@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill 

Angela Calabro Director of Catechesis & Evangelization 864.331.3903 angela.calabro@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Angela about marriage preparation (call at least 6 months in advanced of proposed wedding date) 

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria B. about first confession, first communion, and confirmation 

Alan Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 alan.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Elizabeth Eger Organist 864.331.3906 elizabeth.eger@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

David Connors Maintenance Supervisor  david.connors@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Marianne Tully Interim Principal 864.331.2145  marianne.tully@popcatholicschool.org 

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864.331.3911  tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org 

20s-30s-40s group Katie Sullivan 864.404.7796 facebook.com/groups/20s30s40s  

Basketball Maria Rauch 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts  Harry Grilliot/Marty Yigdall  864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com  

Columbiettes 9184 Michelle Zimmerman 864.354.7321 columbiettes@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter  s.j.lasitter@gmail.com 

Foster Families Sara Hinson 864.434.8725 holyfamilysociety@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937  

Fraternus Paul Pizzuti/Thomas Connelly 843.616.1766  thomcconnelly@gmail.com 

Knights of Columbus 9184 John Olson 864.354.5680 gk.kofc9184@gmail.com 

Natural Family Planning Kristie Killough   864.243.7800   

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 tanya.wersinger@gmail.com 

Sick & Homebound Mark Thompson 864.630.0606  

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss  spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Widows/Widowers (BOUNCE) Jean Casey 864.268.7554  

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

*contact Deacon Bob about declarations of nullity 
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 Diocesan & Other Parish News 

Lee Road United Methodist Church (1377 East Lee 

Road, Taylors, SC 29687) will host a prayer service 

to fight Human Trafficking on Thursday, 18 October 

2018 at 7p.  The speaker will be Mr. Jason Johnston, 

who serves as campus minister at Clemson Univer-

sity for the Navigators, an international Christian 

mission organization.  Mr. Johnston is actively in-

volved with Rivers of Justice, an Upstate organiza-

tion, whose goal is to keep children safe from sexual 

exploitation.   

St Rafka’s monthly pasta dinner will be on Thursday, 

4 October at 5.30-7.30p Menu includes: Baked ziti. 

meatballs, tossed salad, dessert and beverage. Adults 

are $10 and children $5. 

Do you hunger for a deeper love in your mar-

riage? Join us on at Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

weekend. The next weekends are: 1-3 Feb, 2019 in 

Columbia, SC and 9-11 Nov, 2018 in Atlantic Beach, 

NC. Early sign up is recommended. For more infor-

mation visit our website at: SCMarriageMatters.org 

or contact us at applications@scmarriagematters.org 

or 803-810-9602. 

  

The annual High School Open House for fall 2019 

admissions will be held on Sunday, November 11, 

2018 on the school’s campus. The program, which 

begins at 1 PM, offers prospective families an oppor-

tunity to hear testimonials, learn more about the 

school, tour the facility with current students, and 

meet teachers and coaches. 

Email admissions@sjcatholicschool.org.  

The 6th Marian Eucharistic Conference will be held 

on Saturday-Sunday, 10-11 November 10 at 

the Hilton  Hotel in Greenville. Registration costs 

are $80 for adults ($40 for youth) and includes a buf-

fet lunch on Saturday and Sunday (gluten free avail-

able). Registered by October 27 by mail.  Late regis-

tration is an additional $10 (after 27 October).  

For more information, call (864)354-7160 or go 

to www.meconferencesc.net 
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